
Buy-In Party Guidelines for 2021 
 

Buy-In Parties are always a huge success at our annual Hill Hoopla, bringing in much 
needed funds for our programs, supplies and funding our reading and math specialists. 
Aside from the fundraising Hill Buy-Ins are tradition and memory filled community 
gatherings that we all look forward to every year.​  ​We are excited to bring Hill Hoopla 
Buy-Ins back this year and are making preparations to safely and responsibly gather to 
benefit our school.   
 

Please note, guidelines for Buy-Ins are subject to change as city restrictions have 
fluctuated throughout this pandemic. 
 

  Guidelines: 
1. Buy-ins occurring​ indoor and outdoors​, even in a private home, ​must be 

limited to *10 people including host spots​.  ​(This number may fluctuate based on venue 
specifications, but cannot exceed 10.) 

2. Please limit party hosts to only ​2​ this year. Our parties will be smaller in 
nature and too many hosts deter from  guest participation.  

 
All Hill buy-in parties must comply with citywide gathering guidelines.  Please envision 
your parties under these circumstances.  PTA executive board will be meeting in April 
before Hoopla and may be able to open more slots per party depending on current 
guidelines. 

 
 

While this adds a degree of difficulty to Buy-In planning, please do not be discouraged, they 
can still be done and greatly benefit our school!  

 These guidelines apply only to IN PERSON parties, virtual parties are also encouraged and 
do not have to comply with these same guidelines. 

 
*If citywide guidelines change closer to party dates, we can add additional slots for purchase. 

**If Buy-Ins have to be canceled due to citywide recommendations, we will ​NOT ​be refunding Buy-In purchases.   
Questions? Please contact hooplabuyins@hillelementary.com 

http://austintexas.gov/sites/default/files/files/Risk-Based-Guidance-V2-nov-2020-color.pdf

